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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE   

       Contact:  Matt Friedman  

       248 626-0006 

       mfriedman@tannerfriedman.com 

 

DETROIT PUBLIC SCHOOLS FOUNDATION EXPANDS MISSION TO SERVE STUDENTS 
IN DPS, DPS CHARTERS AND EDUCATIONAL ACHIEVEMENT AUTHORITY SCHOOLS 

 

DETROIT (October 31, 2011) – The Detroit Public Schools Foundation, an 
independent 501 (c)(3) organization, announces that its Board of Directors has 
agreed to expand the Foundation’s mission to include support of current Detroit 
Public Schools’ schools, existing and future DPS-chartered schools, and DPS schools 
that will be operated by the State of Michigan’s Educational Achievement Authority 
(EAA).  To date, the Foundation has been focused on raising, managing and 
stewarding funds and other resources to support the arts, early childhood, science, 
math and technology education and value-added programs and activities for the 
benefit of the Detroit Public Schools and its students.   

The Foundation’s expanded funding focus will not be directed toward operating 
support for the EAA or start-up funds for the Detroit Scholarship Fund. Rather, the 
focus will remain on supporting and enhancing existing educational programs for 
students.  

“In light of the changes under way for DPS schools, we have made a strategic 
decision to expand and evolve our mission to benefit as many Detroit students and 
schools as possible,” said Leroy C. Richie, Chairman of the Foundation’s Board of 
Directors. “Regardless of whether a school is within DPS, is chartered by DPS, or is 
placed with the EAA, that school deserves the Foundation’s support as DPS works to 
continue to provide quality educational experiences for Detroit students.” 

The expanded mission is effective immediately, in time for the Foundation’s annual 
appeal to the community for giving, which is scheduled to begin December 1, 2011.  

“We want our donors to know that, by giving to the Foundation, they will be able to 
support programs that benefit Detroit students, no matter which schools they 
attend, “  said Richie.  

Support for the Foundation comes from corporations, organizations, individuals and 
other foundations. 
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“I applaud the board’s decision to continue their support for DPS children, 
regardless of whether they attend traditional DPS schools, DPS-authorized charter 
schools or schools in the new EAA,” said Emergency Manager Roy Roberts.  

More information on the Foundation’s programs and support is available at 
www.detroitpsfoundation.org.   
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